
Digi Communications N.V. announces  

clarifications on recent press articles  

regarding Digi Spain S.L.U. 
 

 

      16 September 2025 

 

With reference to recent press articles concerning a potential initial public offering of Digi Spain 

S.L.U.  (“DIGI Spain”), a subsidiary of the Company, and speculation regarding a possible 

disposal of DIGI Group’s shareholding in Digi Spain, the Company wishes to clarify the 

following: 

  

- the Digi Group continuously evaluates strategic options for the development of its 

businesses in various countries, as well as potential measures to improve the capital 

structure and financing of its subsidiaries, including Digi Spain; 

- such evaluations may, from time to time, involve engaging consultants or other advisors;  

- the Digi Group is not currently contemplating any operation that would lead to a loss of 

control over any of its major subsidiaries, including Digi Spain and remains focused on 

initiatives that will enhance long-term value creation across the Digi Group. 

 

The Company will continue to inform investors in due course and in accordance with applicable 

legal requirements. 

 

 

About Digi Communications N.V. 
 

We are a European leader in geographically-focused telecommunication solutions, based on the 

number of revenue generating units (“RGUs”) and a leading provider of telecommunication 

services in Romania and Spain, with a presence also in Italy, Portugal and Belgium. 
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